
MAY 29, 1997 

 

Eric: 

 

The next time you go to NARA, would you please make copies of the enclosed documents (except the 

LHO Marine Corps file)? 

 

Also, in the Secret Service Official Case File, please check the box with the photographs. I can’t 

remember which box it is. Would you please check the number of color photos of the limousine? 

There should be eight. There should also be negatives for these photos. 

 

I sent Steve a fax about the possibility of more photographs of the limousine taken by the FBI (maybe 

black and white). I told him you would be at NARA some time next week to follow up on what Steve 

might know about it. 

 

Thanks! 

 

Joan 


